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Light, Cheryl

From: Schlagenhauf - DNR, Mark <mark.schlagenhauf@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 1:40 PM
To: Moreland, Jane Ann
Cc: Light, Cheryl; Morales, Luis [Naill Services Inc.]; Green, Doreen
Subject: Re: DONALD VYNCKIER GAS UNIT #B #2

Jane Ann, 
 
No objection subject to the following COA: 
 
The additional cement referenced shall be placed as indicated and comply 
with Rule 317.j. The placed cement shall be verified with a CBL and 
documented with a Form 5 Drilling Completion Report. 
 
Mark Schlagenhauf P.E. 
Engineering Integrity Supervisor 
 
On Mon, Jan 11, 2016 at 12:05 PM, Moreland, Jane Ann <JaneAnn.Moreland@anadarko.com> wrote: 

Mark, 

  

Thank you for time today – here is the follow up to confirm the remedial work on Donald Vynckier Unit #B #2 
(API# 05-123-19175) 

  

We are experiencing Bradenhead issues on this well up to 40 psi and producing liquids. We plan on cementing 
from 1473’ to 740’ (200’ below the FHM @1273’ and 100’ above the casing shoe @ 840’) - cement behind 
pipe. We received your verbal confirmation to proceed, please confirm. 

  

Please let us know if you need anything else. 

  

Thanks, 

Jane Ann Moreland 

  

Jane Ann Moreland 

Production Engineer | Wattenberg 
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Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 

501 North Division Blvd. | Platteville, Colorado 80651 

Office 1057 | (970) 515-1135 

  

 
 
 

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer 

 


